From: MAGGI Riccardo (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

Sent: mercredi 9 juin 2021 18:33

To: Fanny-Pomme Langue; CHAPUIS Laure (CAB-SIMSON)

Cc:

Subject: RE: follow up on forest owners and managers letter on current discussions on

bioenergy

Dear Madame,

Thank you very much for sharing your material with me. I will read it with interest and it will inform our reflections on the forthcoming policy package. Unfortunately, due to the very intensive work period leading up to it, I am not in aposition to meet you. I will however not hesitate to come back to yu should I have further questions.

Best Regards,

Riccardo Maggi Member of Cabinet



European CommissionCabinet of the Executive Vice President
For a European Green Deal

Frans Timmermans

Visit Frans Timmermans' personal webpage, Twitter and Facebook page!

From: Fanny-Pomme Langue <fanny.langue@cepf-eu.org>

Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 9:02 AM

To: MAGGI Riccardo (CAB-TIMMERMANS) <Riccardo.Maggi@ec.europa.eu>; CHAPUIS Laure (CAB-SIMSON)

<Laure.CHAPUIS@ec.europa.eu>

Cc:

Subject: follow up on forest owners and managers letter on current discussions on bioenergy

Dear Ms Chapuis, Dear M. Maggi,

I am contacting you regarding the letter (attached) we sent you a few weeks ago on behalf of forest owners and managers, about the ongoing discussion on bioenergy.

We would be very pleased if we could meet with you to further discuss this letter and as well as the ongoing Commission's work on revision of RED III

I thank you very much in advance for your reply

Best Regards,

Fanny-Pomme Langue

Fanny-Pomme Langue

Secretary General

Confederation of European Forest Owners (CEPF)

European Forestry House Rue du Luxembourg 66, B-1000 Brussels, Belgium



www.cepf-eu.org

European Family Forestry – sustainability in action!



